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Happy New Year from all of us at HJ International Graduate School for Peace and

Public Leadership!

We are so grateful for your interest in and connection with HJI’s various online
programs and activities. Whether you have inquired about our programs, attended a
class, participated in one of our events, or are one of our cherished HJI alumni, we

want to thank you for being part of our HJI community.

As we enter the new year, we are excited to let you know that there are learning
opportunities available for everyone at HJI! If you’re considering furthering your
studies, please take a look at our degree programs and consider taking one or two
classes this Spring. If you feel you are not ready to enroll in a degree program you
may also begin your studies as a non-degree student. To learn more about what we

offer, visit HJI's Academic Programs.

If you're ready to take the next step, you can apply here. Classes begin on January 27,

and there is still time to join us for this term.



We are here to answer any questions or address concerns you may have. Feel free to

reach out to me directly at s.boyd@ hiji,edu.

Thank you for being part of the HJI family. We look forward to supporting you on your
educational journey, whatever it may be.

Warm regards,
Steven D. Boyd

Dean of Enrollment Management & Student Life

HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership
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